
 

 
 

 

 

March 24, 2009 

Submitted by IBFS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Re: Ex Parte Notification, Call Signs S2115 and E970381, FCC File No. SAT-STA- 
  20081215-00231 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On March 24, 2009, William Adler, Vice President – Legal and Regulatory Affairs of 
Globalstar, Inc. (“Globalstar”), along with Josh Roland and the undersigned, counsel to 
Globalstar, met with John Giusti, Roderick Porter, Steven Speath, Robert Nelson, Fern 
Jarmulnek, Howard Griboff, Paul Locke, Mark Young, and Sean O’More of the Commission’s 
International Bureau to discuss the above-referenced application proceeding.  The views 
presented during the meeting were consistent with Globalstar’s prior filings with the 
Commission.   
  
 Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 
      /s/ Samir Jain 
 
      Samir Jain 
      Counsel to Globalstar, Inc. 
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